
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Safety Report 
 

Date:  June 13, 2019  

To: John Tillotson, General Manager 

From: Randy York, Battalion Chief 

RE:  District Safety Report for the Month of June 2019 

 

I. Recordable Injuries: 
a. The District had 0 injuries in the month of June, 2019. 

 
II. Accidents 

a. The District had 1 accidents in the month of June, 2019.  
 

 
District employee was involved in a vehicle accident. There was no 
Injuries to anyone that was involved. The district vehicle has minor 
front end damage. The car that was hit by the district truck had 
major damage to the rear of the car. 
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